March 16, 2020
Dear Parents,
Due to the recent school closure, the district has asked us to provide online resources and/or printed materials for our students. You may visit my webpage through Westside and under the Resource Links, the online links for instruction are attached.  These are all websites the students view frequently. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please do not stress over the materials. I have listed many different activities to access over the next few weeks. Each individual student and their family will have to adjust their learning by their family situation. We are just trying to make the best of a bad situation. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me. 225-603-5378.
*As things are dictated by the central office or Mr. Gunter, I will update the webpage to include the changes. 

Thank you so much for your patience! Stay Well!

Karen Phillips
